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Dear PC #535 Families & Community: 

As of this morning, the CDC has released their formal guidance for schools for the 2021-2022 school 

year. IDPH adopted this exact guidance this afternoon and Dr. Ayala (State Superintendent) signed a 

resolution to resume full in-person learning for attendance days. ISBE will likely issue guidance and 

requirements based on this adoption by IDPH in the next week or so.  

Please see the following links for exact guidance and information: 

 CDC Guidance 

 IDPH Adoption 

For our District, this guidance along with information from ISBE will be used to properly plan and make 

the safest and best decisions possible for all students, staff, and schools. While we do not have all of the 

answers yet, we are finally gaining better clarity for how to plan for the upcoming year. 

Amid all of these challenges, thank you for your continued patience and understanding. We will continue 

to do our best to keep everyone informed on updates in the coming days and weeks. 

On a final side note, please remember that registration is now open and can be started via the PC website. 

If you have any other questions, do not hesitate to contact me at theisingerc@pcschools535.org or 

(815)882-2800 ext. 5. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Clayton J. Theisinger, Superintendent 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/k-12-guidance.html
https://www.dph.illinois.gov/news/illinois-department-public-health-adopts-cdc-covid-19-prevention-school-guidance
https://www.pcschools535.org/page/online-registration-2021-2022

